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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Deputy Foreign
Minister of Brazil Marcos Galvao. During their meeting, the Deputy Secretary
reaffirmed support for our joint efforts to further economic prosperity and
security for our citizens. Deputy Secretary Sullivan thanked Deputy Foreign
Minister Galvao for the Brazilian government’s humanitarian support for
Venezuelans who have fled their country, and for Brazil’s regional leadership
in finding a solution to the crisis, particularly at the OAS.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-deputy-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-brazilian-deputy-foreign-minister-marcos-galvao/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-deputy-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-brazilian-deputy-foreign-minister-marcos-galvao/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-deputy-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-brazilian-deputy-foreign-minister-marcos-galvao/

